
We hope your child will become part of 
Meden School’s Class of 2021…

STILL UNDECIDED
ON YOUR CHOICE OF 

SECONDARY SCHOOL?



We understand that for parents and carers, 
decisions around secondary school 
admissions are hugely important.
Meden School in Market Warsop is a caring and successful 
school, where children will develop into successful and 
ambitious young people. 

If you are still undecided on which secondary school to send 
your child to, Meden School warmly invites you to:

MEET THE HEAD 
Tuesday 13th and Wednesday 21st October
You will have the opportunity to come into school to meet with Mr Smith, the 
Head of School, and ask any questions you may have. If neither of the above 
dates are suitable, a video call with Mr Smith can be set up on request.

Book your meeting or request a video call by emailing:

office@medenschool.co.uk

Meden School 
Burns Lane 

Market Warsop 
Mansfield 

Nottingham 
NG20 0QN

01623 843517 
office@medenschool.co.uk 

www.medenschool.co.uk

Executive Head Teacher 
Ryan Hawley 

BSc (Hons), QTS, NPQH

Head of School 
Jim Smith 

BSc (Hons), PGCE, MA


